
 

 

 
 

 

 

Greetings My Pathways Family: 

 

By God's grace and the untiring dedication of so many Pathways volunteers, we have 

completed the relocation of our administrative offices. We have placed in long term 

storage all of our sanctuary furniture and other supplies.  We will continue to monitor 

the data associated with the coronavirus and anticipate moving into a facility for in-

person worship services after we observe a significant decline of coronavirus cases 

in our community and the health/medical authorities deem it is safe. Our highest 

priority is the health and safety of our members, and we will do everything possible 

to protect you from hurt, harm and danger. 

 

Our temporary administrative office location is: 1611 12th Street East, Palmetto, FL 

34221 

New Church Phone Number is:  941 - 722-2133   Pastor's direct number is:   941 - 374-

0242 

 

Mailing Address remains the same:  P. O. Box 684, Bradenton, FL 34206 

Office Hours: Monday and Wednesday: 11:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.   Note:  We are 

available for appointments on Tuesday and Friday 

 

We will continue enhancing our virtual platforms to effectively minister to God's 

people through the teaching and preaching of the Word of God.  Minister Hines is 

continuing to develop the ZOOM virtual platforms to accommodate our youth 

population.  Outreach efforts have been on going with providing food and clothing to 

the those in need.  Brother China Smith and Sister Crystal Smith will be distributing 

face masks to the homeless as long as our supply lasts. Our birthday card ministry 

has continued throughout the pandemic thanks to Sister Beverly Bryant.  Thanks to 

Sisters Evelyn Stevenson and Johncyna McRae for continuing the Bereavement 

Ministry.  We make regular contact with members just to offer encouragement and 

ongoing Pastoral support. Also, we recognized our college and high school graduates 

with a financial gift and a written acknowledgement of their achievement. Our high 

school graduates are: Ashley Dysart, Dominique Prater, and Jakiera Nelson.  Our 

college graduates are: Aariyona Timmons and Taccara Simmons. 

 

Please remember to fulfill your covenant responsibilities to the church. Your 

financial and physical support are essential to the future success of this church. We 

pray that you will remain "steadfast, unmovable, always abounding in the work of 

the Lord and your labor will not be in vain."   Please remain safe: wear your mask in 

public, wash your hands, practice social distancing, avoid big crowds and continue 

to pray for one another.   May God bless and keep you all.  

 

Your humble servant 

 

Dr. Willie Holley, Senior Pastor 

Pathways Christian Fellowship, Inc. 


